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Temporary Delay in Passport Processing Due to Equipment Breakdown 

The Embassy of the Republic of Kenya in Stockholm wishes to inform the public that it is 

currently experiencing a delay in passport processing services due to an unexpected 

breakdown of essential equipment used in the process at The Directorate of Immigration 

Services in Kenya. We extend our deepest apologies for the inconvenience this situation 

has caused our valued citizens and other stakeholders who are awaiting the processing of 

their passport applications. 

 

The Directorate of Immigration Services in Kenya is working diligently to resolve this issue. 

The procurement of replacement parts and other essential materials is already underway. 

Once these components arrive and the necessary repairs are completed, we will promptly 

return to our normal passport processing time. 

 

The Embassy would like to express its sincere gratitude to all applicants for their patience 

and understanding during this temporary disruption, and we look forward to resuming our 

normal passport processing services soon. 

 

Embassy of the Republic of Kenya in Stockholm 

12 June 2023 

 

 

 

 

 


